
 

 

 

An action agreed at a recent B&H ASC Working Group was that all BHISS staff would be made 

aware of the B&H position surrounding Pathological Demand Avoidance (PDA). This is in the 

document below which was generated by a cross agency group of professionals and parent forum 

representatives.  

The aim is to help with consistent messages to families and settings, and lead to appropriate 

signposting where concerns are noted.   

Whilst we don’t recognise PDA as a separate condition in B&H, we do know that some children 

that are very demand avoidant might work better with strategies that come under the umbrella of 

PDA. Additionally, we are aware that the National Autistic Society does identify PDA as a 

condition.  

BHISS staff consistency will continue to be in line with our agreed statement where staff would 

not identify a child as possibly having PDA or suggest a referral for this to be explored but may 

signpost a school/family to support on offer.  

I hope you find this clarification helpful. 

  

Kind regards  

Clare Bradley and Sadie Gillett 



 


